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Kings and Queens
This term's theme has been Kings and Queens. We have learnt a lot about the monarchy
and how kings and queens in the past have affected history.

Cameron made a crown in
art and a shield bearing his
family coat of arms.

Rory decorated a castle
using different materials in
art. We looked at the
Bayeux Tapestry and the
year we had three kings.
We had a go at our own
embroidery...

Rory made jam tarts for the
Queen of Hearts.

SNOW!
Pupils Lucy-Grace, Oliver and Harrison enjoyed a trip to the park during a snowy Friday
afternoon PE session. Despite the cold weather they all had lots of fun. Brooklyn enjoyed
throwing snowballs!

https://www.brightfuturesschool.co.uk/


ASDAN Bronze
As part of Harrison and
Cameron’s work towards
Independent Living and their
ASDAN Bronze Award they
demonstrated to staff that
they could make hot drinks
including tea and coffee.
The challenge for this
particular module was to
invite a group of people for
tea and biscuits. Harrison
had made delicious ginger
biscuits with Learning
Mentor Ros in preparation
for his ‘tea party’ a few days
earlier.
Cameron invited Jenny and
Oliver to tea, they both had
a lovely time.

We had a lovely time
chatting together and
enjoying our brew. Well
done Harrison and Cameron
you make a good cuppa!

In the photo below you can
see Harrison making hot
drinks for Karen and Ros
and lovey milk and oreos for
Rory - his favourite.

This will be a useful skill on
World Book Day 3rd March
2022 when we shall be
looking at The Tiger Who
Came To Tea!
See
https://www.worldbookday.
com/

English
Gangsta Granny by David
Walliams - Oliver and Lucy
Grace's English reading
topic this half term with Ros
and Louise.
For those of you who do not
know the story of Gangsta
Granny, Ben’s Gran is a
jewel thief and they plan to
steal the Crown Jewels!

To follow this theme Mechel
very kindly showed us how
to make beautiful jewellery.
Thank you Mechel!

The results were amazing
with beautiful earrings and
pendants.

Don't worry we have some
left and we will be selling
them at our Easter Egg Fun
afternoon on Wednesday
6th April 2022.
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Welcome
We wanted to say welcome
to new staff Hayley, Helen S
and Jo who joined us this
term and are already
settling in well.
Helen and Jo here getting
to know Brooklyn…

Hayley here making Jam
tarts with Lucy who liked the
jam part the best!

Library visits
Pupils have been visiting the
library this term to research
topic areas and develop our
interest in reading.

Here is Nojus enjoying his
new book.

Trampolining

On Friday PE sessions we have been to Bounce Nation in Oldham. It has been lovely to
see pupils engaging in exercise and having fun together.
https://www.bouncenationoldham.com/

Group photo taken by Noah B thank you Noah.
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Park visits
Pupils enjoyed a trip to the park during a Friday afternoon PE session they all had lots of
fun.

Here Jayden and Lucy
Grace stop for a rest!
James climbing the rope
ladder below.

Oliver and Cameron on the
see-saw above.
Lucy and LM Ros on the
see-saw below.
Lovely session in the winter
sun.

Harrison spinning with
Oliver. Lucy loved the
swings.

A big thank you
to David and
David from
Cedar Garden
Maintenance for
making planters
so we can grow
plants next term.

A Big thank you
also to Jack and
Mechel who have
been working
with us this term
to help support
our pupils.

Dates for the diary:

Trip to Skipton Castle is being rearranged…

World Book Day 3rd March 2022

Easter Egg Fun afternoon on Wednesday 6th April 1.45pm 2022

Bright Futures School Friezland Lane, Greenfield, OL3 7EU
01457 878738



Bright Futures School Friezland Lane, Greenfield, OL3 7EU
01457 878738


